8/14/2023

Bucyrus City Schools Administration,

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as an assistant coach in the Bucyrus Lady
Redmen Basketball Program. My husband and | have recently found out that we are expecting our
first child in January, so | plan to focus more time on my family and the preparations that it entails

| am grateful to have coached for the last three years and be a part of such a supportive program.
Thank you to Brian Seybert, Bart Dennison, and Mike Middleton for allowing me to be part of the
staff and for the wonderful experiences. | have enjoyed the opportunity to coach a great group of

girls that have shown improvement these last few years and wish the program nothing but the best
in the years to come,

Sincerely ,

Coach Kylie Korner
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